
GT in Brief 

3/1/2018

NGB’s New Varieties Listing
Chris Beytes

If you’re looking for one spot to find lots of new introductions for 2018, National Garden Bureau has you covered with 

their appropriately named “New Plants” program. You can find it at https://ngb.org/new-plants/.

It features more than 100 new varieties, many of which were shown at the 2017 California Spring Trials, along with 

others that you’ve maybe not yet seen. It’s a good resource for growers and retailers for ideas of what to grow and 

stock. And garden communicators can use it to help plan articles, blogs and shows. GT


